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Forests protect our air, water & wildlife.  Clear cutting, even when called ‘Regen’ is 

not healthy for any of those three, on which we all depend.  Environmental 

protections are too weak in this proposal.  It should be reconsidered, rewritten with an 

eye toward true sustainability, not only for the tree farms, timber companies, such as 

Boise Cascade & Weyerhaeuser, but for the people who depend on clean air, water 

& wildlife.   

Thank you for considering my opinion. 


